Wilkinson Primary School, Walter Road, Bradley, Bilston,
West Midlands, WV14 8UR.
Telephone: 01902 558971
Email: wilkinsonprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk
Website: www.wilkinsonprimaryschool.co.uk

Dear Parents,

On Thursday 26" September at 8.45am we would like to invite you into school to attend a "Welcome to Year 2°
event.

There will be a short presentation to provide all the information you need to know about our approach to Year 2
in school as well as how you can get involved to support your child at home. There will also be an opportunity to

work alongside your child.

We can accommodate one parent per pupil and unfortunately the session is not suitable for younger siblings to
attend or to be present.

We would be grateful if you could complete the slip below and return to school by Friday 20" September so that
we can prepare for the session.

We look forward to seeing you all.
Many thanks,

Year Two Team
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